
 

The Japanese Speech Contest at Mekelle University 

 

 
On March 31, 2019, the Japanese Speech Contest was held at Mekelle 

University. Students delivered speeches in Japanese language on a variety of topics. 

It was interesting to know what Ethiopian students are thinking of Japan and her 

culture through Japanese language training. Mr. Akira Uchida, Deputy Chief of 

Mission, participated in the contest and gave closing remarks to the students. He 

encouraged them to keep up their interest in the language. Mr. Uchida found it 

interesting to know the how Ethiopian students are feeling about Japan its culture. 
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